
COVID -19 UPDATE PLEASE READ 
 
Please note our doors at both surgeries are now open. However please 

observe the following protocols: 

 

• ONLY ONE client and their pet will be able to enter the practice, 

please follow our simple rules...  

• ONE Client per pet. 

• FACE MASKS to be worn by every client 

• HAND SANITISER To be used on entry. 

• SOCAL DISTANCING to be observed at all times.  

• MAXIMUM of 4 clients waiting for appointments in our waiting 

rooms at one time.  

• Do not come to the practice if you are self-isolating or have any 

COVID-19 symptoms 

 

We have re designed our waiting areas and consults with floor stickers, 

tape and one-way systems so you can all social distance correctly. We 

ask if you can turn up to the practice for your appointment on time and 

not early. If there are more than four people in the waiting room awaiting 
their appointment’s we will kindly ask you to wait outside until there is 

available room for you to enter.  

If you are shielding or still feel uncomfortable about coming in to the 

practice please call us when you arrive and we can bring and treat your 

pet inside whilst you wait in the car.  

 
Park View has missed you all and we can’t wait to safely welcome you 

back in! Please remember that we are still working in two separate 

teams and on skeleton staff so things may take a little bit longer than 

usual. 

 

Many thanks 
 

From All of us at Park View Veterinary Hospital 
 
 

  

 


